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John White - Re: NRC Fish results

From: "Timothy Rice" <tbrice@gw.dec.state.ny.us>
To: "James Noggle" <JDN@nrc.gov>, "John White" <JRW1@nrc.gov>
Date: 01/19/2007 7:59 AM
Subject: Re: NRC Fish results

Thanks John/Jim,
Sorry I was not able to make yesterdays conf call. I was at a Core-Team meeting in Buffalo helping to resolve
technical issues for the West Valley EIS.
Alex gave me a verbal summary of yesterdays call. I will contact Paul Kutzy from WC DOH and see what I can
do to make the situation clearer for the County. I would call Tony directly but he does not answer messages, so I
have had better luck working through their DOH to get info to the County.

Also, I am going to check my conf call notes. I seem to recall that the issue with Entergy not contacting you or us
re: the first fish sampling effort was discussed w/stakeholders, but I'm not sure. Willl let you know if I find that
was the case.

Tim

>>> "John White" <JRW1@nrc.gov> 1/17/07 6:11:32 PM >>>
Our fish results are as follows:

Perch

Sr-90

Cs-137

Co-60

0.01±0.01

0.00±0.00

0.00±0.00

Catfish

0.01±0.01

0.00±0.00

0.01±0.01

MDA

0.02

0.02

0.02

All results are in units of pCi/g. Note that the uncertainties for the Cs-137 results and the perch Co-60 result are
reported as 0.00. This is an error, I will contact ORISE for the correct uncertainty. The results, however, are
correct. There is no detectable radioactivity in the samples. The samples are from the vicinity of Indian Pt.
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